
Why are we collecting technology?

Through this collection, our church will provide needed technology for kids & 
students to engage in digital learning. Currently, there are over 10,000 students 
in Gwinnett County who do not have the proper technology for this coming fall 
semester.

What tech can I donate?

The current need we are focusing on is laptops, tablets, and phones.

Where can I donate my tech? 

Every 12Stone Church campus will have a drive-through drop-off available with 
volunteer assistance. See 12stone.com for locations. 

When can I drop off my tech to donate? 

Our in-person and drive-through collections will take place on Sunday, August 
2nd, 8:30am - 12:30pm. 

Can I donate a new device?

Absolutely! 

Will you wipe my personal information from my device? 

Yes! Volunteers will mark your items if you wish to receive an e-mail certifying 
that your device(s) were wiped clean. 

What condition does my device need to be in for donation?

Your device can be in any condition. All devices donated are 100% reused. Any 
devices that are not able to be refurbished will be used for parts to complete 
other computers, and any devices that are too old or damaged will be broken 
down into raw components and recycled. 

Is 12Stone Church refurbishing the technology? 

We’re working alongside our partner organization, New Life Technology Group 
(www.newlifetechgroup.com), to collect items to provide them back to kids in 
Gwinnett County through their Computers for Kids program. 
 
Is there an incredibly cool video about the Tech Collect that I can 
watch and share?

Of course :) click here to watch! 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MFuvUBakFVM

